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The search process follows the USask Policy and Procedures. Information about the search and search  
committee can be found on the website of the Provost and Vice-President, Academic.  
 
The committee has been formed and has gathered to finalize the position profile. The committee has  
completed training for a senior level search, including EDI training. The position was posted as of  
June 26, 2024 on academic job advertising sites and professional sites, and the search consultant will 
recruit throughout the summer. The committee will reconvene in early fall to determine a short list of 
candidates. From there, campus visits will be scheduled with the goal to complete the search by early 
November 2024. The search will remain open until the position is filled. 


